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Comments: Our few remaining wildernesses, and the biodiversity depending upon them, are absolutely vital to

the health of life on this planet, and we must protect every one of them we've got.  The new proposed road would

sit 100 feet from the wilderness boundary or could even enter the Wilderness, as the most logical location for the

road seems to be an existing pack trail that dips into the Wilderness--the LAST thing this area needs is more

toxic mining and the associated impacts.

 

I urge the Forest Service to deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and require Perpetua

to finish cleaning up the mine site. Thank you for allowing public comment.


